
Meisel Photochrome 
Corporation 
Special Projects 
2328 Farrington 
P.O. Box 6067 
Dallas, Texas 75281 
(214) 637-0170

November 15, 1976

Eliot Porter 
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Porter:

Thank you for the use of this negative. It is a beautiful snow 
scene. I understand from Dick Davies that you will send me the 
transparency from page II5 -Appalachian Wilderness when it is 
ava iIabIe.

Thank you aga in. 

S incereI y,

Production Manager

CS/edh


